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4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
If your child is attending school over the next couple of weeks, normal lunchtime 
arrangements will be in place: - 
 

 If your child is in Reception to Year 2, and receives a school dinner funded by 
Universal Free School Meals, this will continue and no payment is required 

 If your child receives a school lunch in Year 3 to Year 6, there will be a normal daily 
charge of £2.10 

 If your child prefers to bring a packed lunch to school, in any year group, please 
continue to send lunch in with your child 

 Children on free school meals from Reception to Year 6 will have their meal 
provided and no payment will be required 

 
Please continue to send a water bottle into school with your child each day. 
 
Children can come into school dressed in their own clothes during this period, but please 
ensure that children wear sensible shoes and a warm coat. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs L Ashton 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


